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Across

6 Be missing strain, 
giving up drug but 
pocketing a 
thousand (5)

7 As if in a dream, 
one girl does circuit 
around a trap (9)

10 Students in two 
universities are 
lacking, initially, in 
a sport (7)

11 Vehicle drives 
through blustery 
rain to reach final 
destination? (7)

12 Out-of-tune choir 
engages doctor to 
get in some sort of 
shape (7)

13 Exclusive place is 
for demolition (7)

14 Soccer let in poor 
discipline (11)

19 Fighting to secure 
scrap returns for old 
vehicle (7)

21 Surprisingly, police 
constable and 
unknown mole 
involved (7)

23 Some were sent for 
execution in this 
vessel, having 
changed sides (7)

25 Back with silly red 
nose (7)

26 Good man stopping 
price cut for raw 
material (9)

27 Discovered section 
of UFO 
underground (5)

Down

1 See 6

2 Dull Bed and 
Breakfast adopts 
incomprehensible 
menu (6)

3 Puts out fruit 
outside; passes one 
back (10)

4 Hand immersed in 
brown water (4)

5 Not one is wearing 
dress for journey (6)

6/17/1 This isn't real 
for some: a quiet 
run, soon in chaos! 
(6,4,2,5,3)

8 Countryman is 
dreadful liar, even at 
first (7)

9 Peer put in wise 
report for Easter, 
maybe? (6)

13 Space-ship officer's 

about to outline top-
to-bottom 
inspections (4-6)

15 Employ one-third 
sections of trees to 
make boards (7)

16 Tanner uses cant 
speech in addition, 
but not quietly (8)

17 See 6

18 Go over 'Old 
Hundred' on rising 
river (6)

20 Go up to receive 
award - more than 
one, maybe (6)

22 Faithful friend from 
the south checks my 
change (6)

24 Can mankind start 
to rise up? (4)


